
 

- Reading 5 times a week  

- Times tables 5 times a week (please see 

planner for TTRS log on details) 

- Spellings 5 times a week  

 

- Tuesday morning  (come to school in PE 

and bring uniform) 

- Friday afternoon (bring PE kit into 

school) 



Curriculum Overview 
What we are learning about in Year 4 during Half Term 1  

 

 
In Maths we will be learning: 

-representing numbers and the number 
line to 1000 

-finding 1, 10, 100, 1000 more and less 
-counting in 1000s 

-partitioning number up to 1000 
-rounding to the nearest 10, 100, 1000 

-order and compare numbers 
-negative numbers 

-roman numerals to 100 
-adding and subtracting 1, 10s, 100s and 

1000s 
-adding and subtracting up to 4 digit 

numbers 

Our book for this half 
term in  

English, which our 
writing will be focused 

around is 
Arthur and the     

Golden Rope by Joe 
Todd-Stanton.  Over the tern we will 
be producing a persuasive letter and 
writing a narrative where we will 

plan, draft and produce our own end-
ing to the story.  

 

 

 

 

Our books for this half term in Reading 
Skills will be Matilda, Planet Omar 

and The Borrowers. The skills we will 
focus on are vocabulary,  

inference, prediction, explanation, 
retrieval and sequencing.  

 

 

 

Our Science topic for this half term will 
be Electricity  

In this topic we will learn…  
-How we use electricity? 

-How electricity flows and what materi-
als it will flow through?   

-How to stay safe around electricity?  
- Is electricity always the same?  

 
The scientific skills we will cover are: 

asking questions, making predictions,  
observing and measuring, recording, 

interpreting and  
communicating data  

                                                       Wider Curriculum  
 

In design and technology we will be investigating 
electrical systems and how battery powered prod-
ucts work. We will be researching, designing, mak-
ing and evaluating our own battery powered prod-

ucts that use a circuit.  

 
 

Our focus in music this half term will be around 
Imperium Romanum. We will learning all about 

motifs and their importance in music.  

 
 

In computing we will be focusing on learning 
about what the internet is and if we can believe 

everything we see online.   

Our focus in PE will be  
Netball and Football  

 
 

Our focus in RE this half term will be thinking 
about what does it mean to be a Christian in   

Britain today.   

 
 

In History we will be looking into the impact the 
Roman Empire has had on Britain and if things we 
do and have today are a direct result of a success-

ful Roman invasion.   

 
 

In RSHE we will be looking at the themes of  
community and relationships and learning about 

bias, echo chambers, stereotypes and accepting our 
friends for who they are.  

Our focus in Spanish will be learning 
key classroom language and basic greet-
ings, numbers to 31, months of the year  
and seasons. 


